
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

COMUNICADO OFICIAL 
 
OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 
 
Guadalajara Jalisco; November 7, 2022 (LAMP). - 
 
To all our fans: 
We deeply regret having to inform you that for contractual reasons the 
decision has been made to suspend the series between Yaquis de Obregón 
and Águilas de Mexicali to be held in the City of Tucson on Nov 11-12-13 of this 
year. 
 
We apologize on behalf of the teams for any inconvenience this may cause our 
fans. 
 
We are convinced that the internationalization of the League is very 
important for our future growth, however, this first attempt could not be 
carried out in a favorable way for the parties involved. 
  
We will continue working so that our fans can experience the best baseball in 
Mexico with their favorite teams. More details will be provided this Thursday 
11/10 at 1:30 at Kino Stadium press box by Rene Rodriguez, Yaquis de Obregon 
President, and Carlos Manrique, President of Liga ARCO Mexicana del 
Pacifico.   
 
We appreciate your understanding. 
 

Liga ARCO Mexicana del Pacífico 


